
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 1 February 2018  

   

Question  In light of the new housing development in Dalmeny Park, 

South Queensferry, and the section 75 monies secured from 

this, what progress is being made to install traffic calming 

measures on Scotstoun Avenue leading into this 

development? 

Answer   
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